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Circular 183-2021        29 December 2021 
 
Dear Residents  

 

Please find the latest circular from the Director General Health on the vaccination boosters. 
 
For those of you that received the Pfizer Cominarty vaccine, you will be eligible to receive a booster dose of 
the same Pfizer Cominarty vaccine after an interval of six months (180 days) from the date you received the 
last or second vaccination. Only homologous boosting is currently permitted i.e. with the same shot as the 
primary vaccine. 
 
The EVDS system will automatically work out when a person is eligible for their booster shot and the 
booster vaccinations do not require re-registration on EVDS.   
 
Evergreen Health will be in touch with local health authorities in the New Year for vaccine stock to plan 
when our Residents and Staff will become eligible and when the stock will be available. 
 
Regards 

 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 
 


